
 
 
August 5, 2015 
 
“The Boone Dam Weekly Update” is published each week to help keep TVA’s stakeholders 
informed on the activities associated with repairing the earthen embankment at Boone Dam. 
These updates and other information are available at TVA’s website: Boone Repair and via 
email distribution. 
 
Boone Dam Repair Project Community Meeting Draws More Than 300 Attendees 
TVA held a community meeting to provide details on the repair plan for the Boone Dam earthen 
embankment on July 30, 2015 in Johnson City. More than 300 area residents and business 
owners attended the public meeting. Following a presentation by TVA Vice President John 
McCormick, the public was invited to ask questions of McCormick along with two other TVA vice 
presidents, John Kammeyer and Rebecca Tolene. 
 
A complete unedited transcript of the meeting and public questions and comments is posted on 
TVA’s website at: Boone Repair. Also, earlier in the day, a press conference was held to brief 
the media on the repair plan. A video tape of the press conference is also available on the same 
webpage. 
 
The TVA staff appreciates everyone’s attendance and comments at the meeting. The project 
team is working as efficiently and effectively as possible to complete the repair in a safe manner 
and as rapidly as possible. 
 
For more details on the repair plan, visit Boone Repair. 
 

 

 
Test Grouting Program Underway 
Work began this week on the Test Grouting Program for the 
earthen embankment. The testing will provide valuable 
information on the most effective type of grouting method for 
the final solution as well as a better understanding of 
geological conditions near the earthen embankment.  
 
In the photo, workers are drilling bore holes prior to injecting 
grout into the earthen embankment.  
 
NOTE: Due to the angle of the photo, the power lines 
appear within close proximity of the drill rig. The power 
lines are actually 48 feet from the drill mast. 
 

http://www.tva.com/boonedrawdown
http://www.tva.com/boonedrawdown
http://www.tva.gov/boonedrawdown/


 
Who to Call at TVA for Dock Permits 
Boone Lake area residents looking to move or build docks can find complete information on 
TVA’s website at: Dock Permits or by calling 423-467-3801. 
 
Additional details on sample small construction project drawings, etc., are available at: Small 
Construction Projects; and, the regulations governing lake access may be found at: Permit 
Regulations. 
 
Public Lands Information Center 

 

How to Receive Regular Updates 
 
If you’d like to be included on the Boone Update email distribution list, please visit Boone Repair 
and submit your email address where you see “Sign up below to get weekly updates via email”. 
 
Also follow us on twitter @BooneRepair and Facebook at http://www.Facebook.com/TVA. 
 
 
 
 

TVA’s Public Lands Information Center is your 
single source for answers to questions about a 
variety of TVA’s public land topics. To access 
this service call 1-800-882-5263 between 8 
a.m. and 6 p.m. Eastern time, Monday through 
Friday.  
 
You can also submit questions via the website 
at: TVA Public Lands Info. 
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